
Waivers to allow the 6 story monstrosity in south Walpole 

Dave M dmackey80@gmail.com  

Sent: Mon 3/8/21 9:07 PM 

To: Ashley Clark; Zoning Board of Appeals 

 

Dear ZBA, 

 

I am writing to express my absolute opposition and disapproval to this disgrace being shoved 

into South Walpole without any consideration to the tax paying neighbors who will bear the 

brunt of it. 6 stories and 300 plus units? This would be comical if it wasn't in my neighborhood. 

Most of us chose to live in Walpole not Southie.  

 

Why do we have zoning laws, a zoning board and town counsel if we're willing to just crawl 

away and give some $$$$greedy$$$$ outside developer whatever he asks for? We're going to 

grant waivers to override zoning laws meant to protect us? Why? This is an absolute disgrace! 

This greedy outsider should be fought every single inch not given whatever he pleases. This is a 

loser mentality to give him any concessions because of what might occur in some possible 

appeal.  

 

Disgusted.  

 

Dave Mackey 

10 year South Walpole resident  
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